
	
12 January 2018 
  

Secondary Campus School Photographs	
Thursday 25th January – Thursday 1st February 2018	

  
  
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
  
We are pleased to inform you that Mr. Johnny Woo, a respected photographer from Kuala Lumpur, 
Malaysia, will be returning to take the individual and class photographs this year. We have opted to 
use Mr. Woo again this year as he is a highly qualified photographer who specialises in school 
portraits.  
  
Dates 	
  
Mr Woo will be at the Secondary Campus from Thursday 25th January – Thursday 1st February 
2018  
  
Secondary students will be having their photographs taken on the following dates:   
  
Thursday 25 January: 8B, 9S, 9V, 10H, 11H, 11V, 12/13I, Fobisia Sport & Team as per list  
  
Friday 26 January:   7S, 8N, 9H, 11B,11I 12/130, 12/13S, 12/13T, Fobisia Sport & Team as per 

list  
  
Monday 29 January:     8V, 9B, 9I, 10B, 12/13A, 12/13H, 12/13M, Year 13 Prefect Group, Fobisia 

Sport & Team as per list  
  
Tuesday 30 January:    8I, 8H, 10I, 10S, 11N, 11S, 12/13C, 12/13N, Fobisia Sport & Team as per 

list,  
 
Wednesday 31 January 7B, 7C, 7H, 7N, 7V, 9N, 10N, 10V, 12/13B, Fobisia Sport & Team as per 

list, Fobisia Drama, MUN 
 
 
Thursday 1 February:   7I, 8S, 9C, 11C, 12/13D, 12/13V, Year 13 Whole Group Graduation Photo, 

Year 12 Prefect Group, Fobisia Advanced Orchestra, Fobisia Intermediate 
Music  

 
  
Please can you ensure students are wearing correct uniform as usual.  
  
Costs 	
  
In April you will receive an order form which will set out the costs of the photos and enable you to 
place an order for the photos you require. A proof copy of the photo will be on the order form. 	



    
Sibling Photographs 	
  
This year we are again delighted to offer parents the opportunity to have group photographs of 
siblings taken. Due to the number of students, this will be an optional extra on a first come, first 
served basis. Mr. Woo will be available, strictly by appointment, between 3pm to 4pm Thursday 
25th January – Thursday 1st February (except Tuesday 30th January). If you wish to take 
advantage of this additional service, please contact Mrs. Katie Walsh at Reception to book an 
appointment, either by e-mail katie.walsh@bisvietnam.com or by phone. These photos will be 
taken in the Study Room, (Room 125) in the new building and it is the parents’ responsibility to 
inform their children of the appointment venue and time. It is also important that a parent is 
present for the photograph so they can select and pay for the sibling photo when it is taken.   
  
  
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Sean O’Neill  
Deputy Head, Welfare & Guidance   
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